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Comments: The new Forest plan must have measurable criteria for the forest.  Cattle need to have limits on the

stubble length of grasses in the forest.  The forest has become over grown with non edible plants in the the forest

pastures above Moab.  The number of cows are eating the grass to the ground.  The native Iris has overgrown

much of the damp areas in the forest.  Boren Mesa and the Warner Lake road area no longer have forage.  The

areas are almost pure Iris. 

The Conservation Proposal contains measurable criteria for using the forest by people or animals.  This proposal

needs approval and is far superior to the forest management proposal. 


